
Group Visit: 
 
A group of 30 students along with their 4 teachers from both of Serampore College and Serampore Girls 
College came to visit the Sangrahalaya on December 24, 2019.  The museum guide explained all the 
information about the exhibits of various galleries of the Sangrahalaya to the students and they had been 
also shown the documentary film show after visiting the galleries.  One of their teachers commented in 
visitors’ book ‘All are so excellent and unexpectable’. 
 
 

  
 
 

  


